
Hello, my name is Patrick Akins, I am a citizen of Oregon and I oppose SB941. The reason I 

oppose this bill is that it will not prevent criminals from obtaining weapons. Criminals DO 

NOT use legal means to obtain their weapons, they instead steal from law abiding gun 

owners. I urged you to vote NO on SB941. 

Thank you. 

 


